
 

 

 

WEEKLY SOCIAL STUDY NEWSLETTER 

Asalamu Alekum Dear Parents:   

5th -6th Grade:  

This week students will continue working on their “Plate States Project”. I have assigned for 

each student 3 states, and during their social studies class they will use the computer lab to do 

their research on the states. When students have done their research, each student will receive a 

plastic plate and add their information in a plate and present it in the class. Their presentation 

will be due on Thursday 24 & Friday 25, 2019. 

7th- 8th Grade:  

On Wednesday 23, 2019 students will present their PowerPoint presentation during assembly 

time, parents are more than welcome to attend the presentation. On Thursday & Friday, students 

will continue on their learning about Martin Luther King Jr.  

 

 

 

Classroom Rules: 

1. Be respectful to yourself and others.   

2. Listen when others are talking.   

3. Follow directions  

4. Show respect for school and personnel property.   

5. Come to class with all the materials needed.   

6. No swearing, teasing, hitting, no pushing or putting others down.   

7. Come to class prepared.   

8. Everyone’s ideas and comments are encouraged. 

 

Teacher: Mrs. Huda Hejaz  

Email: huda5090@live.com 

Jazakom Allahu Khair for you Cooperation. 


